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March 22, 2019 

Happy Spring Break, South Meadows! I hope that you enjoy your extra family time next week; we will 
see you back on Monday, April 1st! 

Positive Moments 

o March is Reading Month Assembly with a visit from SRSLY and a wonderful tribute to “Miss 
Becky”, former North Creek secretary. 

o Visit from State Superintendent, Sheila Alles. 

Updates and Information 

 READ, READ, READ 
o Even though we are on spring break, there is still one more week left in March!! 

Please encourage your child to continue reading each and every day!! 
 M-Step 

o Testing is just around the corner… 
 5th grade April 8th – April 29th 
 4th grade April 30th – May 10th 
 3rd grade May 13th – May 23rd 

 JR.C 
o Exciting opportunity for our 3-5th graders to perform with our high school show 

choir. See the attached flier which are also available in the school office .Jr. C  
 Yearbook Orders 

o If you did not get a chance to order one, we will have a limited number of extra 
copies for sale. To add your name to the list, please contact Lisa Castile 734-433-
2205, lcastile@chelsea.k12.mi.us, or stop by South's office. 

 Lost and Found 
o We did not clear our Lost and Found table for Spring Break due to the vast number 

of nice winter jackets etc. sitting here! Please take a moment to stop in, or have 
your child check for misplaced items:) 

 Heart and Sole 
o Flyer is attached for event on May 4th H and S  

                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                      

Enjoy next week, 

Mrs. Battaglia 
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